
FEDERAL ROAD SAFETY CORPS CDs GROUP

A SENSITIZATION REPORT ON THE USEFULNESS OF ROAD SIGN
AMONG DRIVERS AND OTHER ROAD USERS

Federal road safety CDs group Ido-osi sensitization will commence at
exactly 9:00 am prompt and end exactly at 12:00 pm prompt February
21st 2024.
Our main purpose is to enlighten the drivers and generally all road users
on the importance of road signs while driving or crossing the road, which
will help reduce road crashes and accidents.
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